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Staff Senate Newsletter - Spring Semester 2019 

  

President's Report         

By: Amy Driscoll McNulty 
 

The Staff Senate continues to provide University staff members with 

opportunities for open communication, professional enrichment and social 

engagement. In June of 2018, we welcomed new senators, ratified committee 

memberships and established priorities for the upcoming year. Our standing 

committees have done an excellent job hosting and collaborating with partners 
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Survey responses will not be linked to specific individuals; they will remain 

anonymous. Each constituent group 
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 December – Jess Durkin – External Relations 

 

 

 

Meg Cullen-Brown's family receiving the proclamation regarding the renaming 

of the Spirit Award to the Meg-Cullen Brown Magis Award.   

 

 

Staff Senate Committee Updates  

The Staff Recognition & Excellence Committee continues to support the 

Sursum Corda award process by soliciting nominations and forwarding them to 

the Human Resources Office for consideration and review. We know that this is 

not an easy task to select the award winners since so many of our colleagues 

on campus are deserving of this acknowledgement. The Recognition and 

Excellence Committee members, along with the entire Staff Senate,offer our 

congratulations to this year's winners, announced at the Spring 
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departments donated the baskets. View the list of baskets and winners. We 

thank everyone for your generosity! 

 

The Communications Committee was honored to plan the Fall 

Communication Symposium, cosponsored by the Staff Senate and th
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Volunteer Opportunities 
You don't have to be a Senator to get involved! Below is a full list of our committees 

that could use your help. Visit our website and contact a senator for more details.  

 Communications 

 Election & Membership 

 Finance 

 Social Events & Community Building 

 Staff Development 

 


